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Blackbird’s “Blog” of the Week!
W/C  19th September 2022
	Day 
	

	Monday 
	Bank holiday- school closed

	Tuesday 
	We continued our English story Gorilla and made inferences about it. In maths we worked on number placement.
In the afternoon we looked at greetings in French and had a pretend tea party, speaking in French to our friends.

In RE we had an introduction to Hinduism.



	Wednesday 
	We continued our English story Gorilla and made inferences about it. In maths we worked on number placement.
In science we continued looking at the topic of digestion and thought about teeth, tongue and saliva.
Interesting fact: Did you know that we make 2 pint of saliva per day!



	Thursday 
	We had a very busy day……
First thing in the morning we had PE and designed a sequence based on The Great Fire of London.

In art we painted flames using different size brushes and techniques, then in geography we added the London landmark silhouette to our paintings.



	Friday 
	We have had a lovely day today; in wellbeing we did some forest school activities and enjoyed the lovely sunshine in the sensory garden. In the afternoon all of Blackbirds enjoyed choice time and spent their well earned Springfield pounds.

	Homework 
	Homework: Reading and spellings. 

	Information for next week  
	PE will be on Thursday.  Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit.  
Have a lovely weekend all! 

Helen, Lou, Michele & Dani
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